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Port of Friday Harbor Commissioner Listening Session, February 4  
  
As part of the Port of Friday Harbor’s ongoing effort to increase communication with 
Islanders, Port Commissioners invite you to an in-person listening session on Saturday, 
February 4th from 10-11 AM at the Lime Kiln Café, Roche Harbor Resort. Commissioners 
look forward to hearing Islanders’ thoughts and concerns regarding Port operations, its 
properties, and facilities, so that they may better represent their community.  
  
The recent semi-annual “Port Report” newsletter, sent to all islanders, is also part of the 
Commissioners’ on-going campaign to keep Islanders well-informed about their Port.  
  
All islanders are invited to attend the listening session on Saturday, February 4th from  
10:00-11:00 AM.  
 
 


